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State and B3 Benefit Plan updates 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Trillium Health Resources is pleased to announce changes for enrollees of both State and B3 

benefit plans. Please find below the services that will be open again to enrollees as part of 

their established benefit plan.  

State Plan 

Effective September 15, 2015, Trillium Health Resources will open new admissions to 

Assertive Community Treatment Team (ACTT) for enrollees in the Transitions to Community 

Living Initiative program (TCLI). Enrollees must be involved with a TCLI coordinator and must 

be enrolled in state funds.    

Trillium will also open new admissions to Community Support Team (CST) for enrollees 

enrolled in state funds and stepping down from ACTT.   

Trillium will open new admissions to Supported Employment for enrollees of the TCLI 

program that are referred by a Trillium Care Coordinator. 

Medicaid B3 

Effective September 15, 2015, Trillium Health Resources will open new admissions to 

Respite for enrollees who meet the established criteria for the service and are engaged in 

treatment. Exceptions to this may be granted and should be documented in Tar (Treatment 

Authorization Request).  

Trillium will also open new admissions to Physician Consultation service for enrollees who 

meet the established criteria for the service.     

Trillium will open new admissions to B3 Supported Employment for enrollees of the TCLI 

program that are referred by a Trillium Care Coordinator. 
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